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Council Memorandum 

Date: October 5, 2021 

To:  Council  

From: Councillor O’Reilly  

Re: Decision Units for the 2022 Budget 

Recommendation 

That the memorandum, from Councillor O’Reilly, regarding Decision Units for the 

2022 Budget, be received;  

That the following roads be brought forward as decision units in the 2022 budget 

process: 

1. Sandbar Road, South of Cottage Road to Sandbar Park. 

2. Golden Mile Road, from Highway 7, east ½ kilometer. 

3. Shelley Ann Drive (entire road). 

4. Bridle Road (entire road).  

That these recommendations be forwarded to the next Regular Council meeting for 

consideration. 

 Rationale  

Due to the advanced stages of deterioration on the following roads, it is recommended 

that they be added for consideration in the Municipality’s 2022 budget.  

 


